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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #17-1401   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: December 5, 2017 
 
TITLE: 80th Anniversary Commemorative Art Project – Junior League of Greater 

Fort Lauderdale 
 

 
The Junior League of Greater Fort Lauderdale is an organization of women committed 
to promoting volunteerism, developing the potential of women, and improving the 
community through effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. To celebrate 
their 80th Anniversary, the Junior League of Greater Fort Lauderdale, wishes to 
commemorate its impact to our community by installing a six-foot aluminum permanent 
outdoor sculpture along Riverwalk. The sculpture is designed by local artist and 
community leader Leah Brown. Unveiling of the sculpture is planned for March, 8, 2018. 
 
A revocable license agreement will be presented to the City Commission in January, 
2018 to provide authorization to plan and display the sculpture.  
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Presentation 
 

 
Prepared by:  Carolyn Bean, Parks and Recreation 
  
Department Director:   Phil Thornburg, Parks and Recreation 


